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November 25, 2024 

 

Joshua A. Jantzi, Partner 

DLA Piper (Canada) LLP 

1133 Melville St, Suite 2700 

Vancouver BC V6E 4E5 

 

Re: Letter of November 21, 2024 

 

Dear Mr. Jantzi: 

 

Thank you for your letter of November 21, 2024.   Section 6 of the Recycling Regulation (the 

regulation) requires a producer to review their approved plan and advise the director what if any 

amendments are proposed every five years on the fifth anniversary of the date the original plan 

was approved under section 5 of the regulation.    

 

The intent of the ministry staff email of November 19, 2024, was a courtesy reminder of 

Interchange Recycling’s upcoming five-year renewal date, as determined by the regulation.  As 

my decision on plan approval occurred approximately one month prior to the five year review 

date, I accept your letter as Interchange Recycling complying with Section 6(b) of the regulation 

and as such, Interchange should be advised to complete their next plan review and submission to 

the director by November 25, 2029. 

 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding the above at andreas.wins-

purdy@gov.bc.ca.  

 

Sincerely,  
 

 

 
 

Andreas Wins-Purdy, M.Sc., P.Ag. 

Director, Extended Producer Responsibility, Program Delivery 

Authorizations and Remediation Branch 

 

Cc:       Doug Hill, Executive Director, Authorizations & Remediation Branch 
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